
 

 

26th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Invitation: End of Year Performance & Leavers’ Assembly 

 
You are invited to a fantastic performance of Cinderella & Rockerfella, by our Year 6 children, here at 
school at 2.00pm on Thursday 16th July. The play will feature a talent show with some extra songs at 
the end. After the performance, certificates and prizes will be given out to the children; we expect to 
finish as close to the normal time of 3.30pm as possible, but up to 4.00pm at the very latest! 
 
Cinderella & Rockerfella is a modern, panto-style reworking of the classic tale with all the traditional 
characters: downtrodden Cinderella, Rockerfella (formerly known as Prince Charming), Buttons, the Ugly 
Sisters and the Fairy Godmother, together with a selection of additional characters, from music 
managers and paparazzi to good and bad fairies - all placed in a world of fame and celebrity! 
 
It’s going to be a wonderful afternoon and we’d love for you to join us; please return the slip, below, to 
the school office to help us plan seating arrangements. The performance will finish at 3.30pm.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Nameka King and Katharine Rowe 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

End of Year Performance 
 
I will attend the performance of Cinderella & Rockerfella on Thursday 16th July. 
 
Number of seats required:    1 2   
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): _________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Name of child: ________________________________________________Class: __________________ 

2.00pm Thursday 16th July 


